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Dear Parents/Carers
 
Help us celebrate World Book Day by making a week of it!
 
You are invited to join the fun nationwide social event to enjoy the pleasures of reading and SHARE A STORY on World Book Day… and every day. Spending just 10 minutes a day reading and sharing stories with children can make a crucial difference to their outcome and it’s fun for all involved. You can read together anywhere and everywhere, from breakfast to bedtime! In the park, on the train, on the sofa, on a plane – reading and sharing stories can happen anywhere at any time. So why not try to complete the REACH FOR THE STARS challenge? Don’t forget to let us know how you are getting on! 

During  the week commencing 26th February, the children will take part in the Big Book Off challenge.  This will be a class challenge and activities can be completed at home as well as in school. If your child completes a challenge on the list at home, please send it in to share with the rest of the class. 

Finally we would like to know what books you are reading at home. We are asking you to take a Shelfie Selfie and tweet (tagging @dovedaleprimary) or email the school office a picture of your child and their bookshelf. Sharing the books you have can inspire others to go out and buy a new book. 

We look forward to seeing lots of fantastic reading happening in and out of school and we thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Newby
Reading Leader 
​​​​​​​​Imagine, Believe, Achieve 
               

                                                                                                                                                                     

